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 Bridge Inspection Memorandum No. 16-13 
 
TO:   All Inspection Personnel, Consultants 
  
FROM:  Merril Dougherty, PE 
  Bridge Inspection Manager 
  Bridge Division 
 
DATE:  December 29, 2016  

 
SUBJECT: Scour Forms for County Bridges Are Now Available in BIAS  
 
REVISES:  Bridge Inspection Memorandum No. 16-01 
 
EFFECTIVE: Follow Dates in Spreadsheet attached to Bridge Inspection Memorandum No 16-09 

 
The scour screening and scour assessment reports are now available in BIAS.  These BIAS reports are to be 
used to update the scour rating for county owned bridges.  The reports are “Scour Screening 1” and Scour 
Assessment 2”.  The instructions for completing the process are attached to Bridge Inspection Memorandum 16-
01.  The revised coding for NBI 113 needs to be recorded in BIAS after the process is complete.  Remember to 
complete a scour plan of action if required. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
 


